
From: Frank Devereaux   
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 11:10 AM 
To: PEC <pec@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 192 and 196 Central Ave. public participation meeting 
 
Hello, I own two properties on Hyman Street, 191 and 189 and my principal residence is at 189 Hyman. I 
have been a resident for 15 years and also operated a business 1978 - 2016 before retirement. 
 
I do not support this project because of the reduced setbacks and shadow study results. The North and 
West side are simply not acceptable and my biggest fear is that before this is all said and done 
the height will increase to 16 or even more stories. 
 
I DO support the concerns of Michael and Alison Hannay and Patricia Cullimore. 
--  
Kind Regards 
 
Frank Devereaux 
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